Remembering

your children video

As part of our Walk to Remember event, we will be creating a video
that will play throughout afternoon tea to remember your
child/children through their name and photos.

We would love you to participate in the creation of this video by
sharing a photo of your child and a photo of their name written in a
natural setting. If you'd like to participate follow these instructions:

1. Share your child/ren’s name and details
Please click here to register your child/ren’s name.

If you would prefer to not participate in the photo submission but
still want their name included, you can notify us via the form.

2. Take a photo or find an image you have saved of your
child/ren’s name written in a natural setting

You can get as creative as you like; writing their name in the sand or
creating letters out of natural resources such as leaves, rocks or
flowers. You might decide to go to your favourite park, visit the
beach or create their name in your backyard.

Alternatively, you may share a computer-generated version, using a
site such as PhotoFunia - sand writing, foggy window writing, chalk
writing or light writing. If you are having difficulty, please contact
us and we can always arrange to create the name for you.

3. Email us two things
« Photo of your child/ren’s name written in a natural setting
« A photo of your child if you would like this to also be shared in
the presentation.

Please note, your content will only be used for the purposes of the
Remembering the Children video that will be viewed by other
families supported by Very Special Kids.

Please email your content before Friday 4 October
to Chanelle Burns at cburns@vsk.org.au



https://forms.office.com/r/zfjPa8vUU4
https://photofunia.com/effects/sand_writing
https://photofunia.com/effects/foggy_window_writing
https://photofunia.com/categories/all_effects/chalk_writing
https://photofunia.com/categories/all_effects/chalk_writing
https://photofunia.com/effects/light-writing
mailto:cburns@vsk.org.au

Remembering

your children video

Tips and tricks for submitting your photo:

o For best results, photos should be original images, not
‘screenshots’ which can reduce the quality (e.g. taking a
‘screenshot’ of a photo from a social media page)

« Please submit your photo as a JPG or PNG file (this should
automatically be the file type of an image)

« Photos will display better when taken in landscape orientation
(phone sideways)

« Where possible avoid having lighting behind you that may cast
a shadow

« When emailing your photo, you may be prompted to select a size
(depending on your email provider) —if you do see a prompt,
please select ‘actual size’ to ensure we receive the highest
quality image

If you have any questions or need any help, please contact your
family support practitioner or Chanelle Burns at cburns@vsk.org.au
or 0408 910 878.



mailto:cburns@vsk.org.au

